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On April 25th, the Ben Bolt-Palito Blanco Music Department had their end of the year Spring 

Concert. The sixth grade beginner band did an amazing job by performing three concert pieces.  

Awards were given out to beginner students that excelled on their instruments.  The concert 

then went on to feature our seventh and eighth grade band which performed four concert 

pieces.  Awards were given to the seventh and eighth grade band members that showed 

leadership and musicianship in their sections.  The High School band portion of the concert was 

also a success.  Awards were given to High School students that have shown leadership and 

dedication to the Ben Bolt Palito Blanco music program.  The Jr. High and High School Mariachi 

groups finished the concerts with a great performance that showed off their talents.  Band 

Booster parents were also given a certificate of appreciation for their contributions to the music 

department and the students. 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Wednesday May 22, 2019 

 

JH and 6th grade Band End of year Trip to Corpus Christi (Hurricane Alley)  

 

Friday May 24, 2019 

 

 High School Drum Major Tryouts 

 

Friday May 31, 2019 

 

Graduation Ceremony 

 

Week Of June 3rd  

 

Beginner Mariachi Camp - Violins and Guitars 

 

June 10 - 11th, 2019 

 

High School End of year Trip to San Antonio.  

 

 

 

 


